
Oakland Mills Complete Streets Subcommittee Meeting Notes 
Warren Wortman, subcommittee chair 
 
According to Howard County’s Office of Transportation, Lightning View Road is scheduled for 
spring 2020 repaving. 
 
CA will study the feasibility of constructing a path from Orchard Green to the Red Branch Light. 
 
Members of the subcommittee attended the Tamar Road, Oakland Mills Road, and Robert 
Fulton Road Complete Streets Public Meetings. Howard County will implement road diets on 
both Tamar and Oakland Mills Roads after the next resurfacing. Both road designs will reduce 
travel lanes from 4 to 2 with a center turn lane and bike lanes. One Oakland Mills option 
proposes protected bike lanes, which the sub-committee strongly supports.  
 
Also, members of the subcommittee attended the Howard County Transportation Forum. Amy 
Wortman asked about missing curb cuts at CA paths. As a result, she will be in contact with Kris 
Jagarapu (Howard Co. Highways) to identify missing curb cuts with crosswalks. They are 
located at Thunder Hill, Log Chain, and Farewell. 
 
A Howard County Budget Hearing will be held on December 9th at 7:00 PM at the George 
Howard Bldg and sub-committee members are encouraged to attend. 
 
The next meeting will be on February 4th at 7:00 PM. 
 
Warren Wortman 
 


